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QUESTION:

Mr. Hunt asked for a backstoppea telephone number in New

York. From whom was this requested?

RESPONSE:

Mr. Stephen C. Greenwood, a current Agencjf .Sta.ff Emplgyee,
advised that Mr. Hunt asked him for a backstopped tel_ephoﬁe nuri;bér _ 
in New York. ' Mr. Greenwood informed'Hurﬁ: that he (Greeni;vooci) Awould-
have to check with his suéerjors before 'n';a.kihg sucﬁ >a. Cf)mmitment.

Mr. Hunt requested this Agency support on or about 20 Auguét 1971,

but he was never provided with a New York telephone number.
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